
 

 
PURPOSE:    Participatory Governance Leaders Meeting 
LOCATION:  Administration Building  /  Room 1901  /  President’s Conference Room 
TIME:   1:30 – 3:00 PM  /  First and Third Wednesdays 
   

ITEM TIME TOPICS LEADERS EXPECTED OUTCOME 

1 1:30-1:35 General Announcements & Reminders PaRC Tri-Chairs 



Ramiel Petros announced that the election packets for next year’s ASFC student officers are now available – the due date is April 17. He encouraged 
faculty to speak to their classes and encourage the students to run for the various positions within ASFC, as a majority of campus council are 2-year 
transfer students and under 20 years of age (not necessarily representative of the entire student body). Applications are available in the Library, ASFC 
office, STEM Center and the TLC. 
 
Debbie Lee noted that the Student Equity Workgroup approved funding for 20 faculty/staff to attend the Asian Pacific Americans in Higher Education 
(APAHE) conference in Oakland CA on April 06-07. She and Teresa Ong are working to find students interested in attending. If you would like more 
information, please contact Debbie and/or Teresa directly. 
 
Courtney Cooper highlighted the kick-off of Women’s History Month right before the PaRC meeting. Erin Ortiz thanked Courtney and all the other 
student leaders involved with the event(s). She also thanked Thuy for serving as the keynote speaker at the kick-off in the Library Quad. 
 
The next ‘Teaching Moment’ is scheduled for March 08 from 10:00am-12:00pm in Room 5015. The topic is climate change – four faculty members 
across four divisions will be presenting on topics related to global warming and climate change from the standpoint of each of their fields. This coincides 
with an International Women’s Day presentation on March 08 from 9:30am-11:30am in Room 1901. 
 
Ramiel Petros also announced that voting on an official plan for student emails will take place soon. The current plan would create students emails with the 
@foothill.edu domain. This would be on an ‘opt-in’ basis – students would need to go to MyPortal to create an account. Further discussion is needed around 
how long the college should wait before removing the email account of an inactive student. 
 
Thuy also announced that Foothill’s women’s basketball team has made it to the Nor Cal Regional Final. They will take on Sierra College next; if they 
win, they will head to the state championship tournament next week. 
 
(2) PRESIDENT’S REPORT (Board, Chancellor’s Cabinet, President’s Cabinet, SHEA) 
[S] SUNNYVALE & ENROLLMENT 
Thuy thanked all who were able to attend the budget forums at the main campus and/or Sunnyvale Center. Adrienne Hypolite asked if a summary of the 
discussion would be sent out to all constituencies across the campuses. It was noted that the District Office is putting together a central repository for 
comments and feedback, but the exact timeline is not clear, as De Anza has not had their budget forum yet. It was noted that 40-50% of the ideas shared at 







(7) SUSTAINABILITY REPORT 
The Sustainability Report is a way of summarizing what the College is do


